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Dear Neighbour,
Rubbish stored in front / rear garden
For some time now I have noticed waste being stored at the front / rear of your property that is having a negative visual impact on the neighbourhood and may attract vermin or become a nuisance.  I remember asking you about it before but nothing seems to have happened.
Please can you take steps to clear the rubbish away in the next few days otherwise I shall have to report it to a Council Enforcement Officer which I would like to avoid doing.
I believe the Council may be able to help for a charge, you may even be entitled to a free collection dependent upon personal circumstances.

You can reach them on 01902 551155 or request a collection online at www.wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely  
ENTER NAME

Local Resident  



The Occupier


Address Line 1


Address Line 2


Town


Postcode 
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